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June 2™ 2015

To Whom It May Concern,

As of Monday June 1%, 2015 we purchased the property at 318 North 8th Street in the Historic
Downtown Manitowoc.

We are proposing that the 2 hour parking on Chicago Street becomes 8 hour parking, due to a
new business going in the building. Unfortunately when we purchased this property there was no
option for off street parking. So we are looking for your help to facilitate this change, being that the
businesses that will be occupying the building will need more then 2 hour parking,

Currently our facility has open Commercial spaces available and we feel this small change will
help us attract new and existing businesses into our building and the Historic Downtown area.

We look forward to hearing from you and we appreciate any help you can offer us.

Sincerely, 5 ian Laurpnt S0 Mirve De Mt C

KB Brothers



